
Second Grade News 
Week of November 16, 2015 

 
                   In the News: Important Dates: 

In Superkids we will find out that the 
new student, Alec, is from Russia.  The 
Superkids go on a field trip and visit a 
farm. This week we will work on 
Memory Words, homonyms, tag-along 
e, and adverbs.  Memory Words: 
window, follow, yellow, tomorrow, 
allow, flower, flour, thousand, house, 
mouse, our, hour 

 Remember to be reading with your 
child every night at home!! It is SO 
important!!! 

 
In math we will continue our unit on 
Mental Subtraction. Please watch for your 
child’s papers coming home and give help 
where needed.   
 
In science/social studies we will start 
talking about holidays around the world.  

In second grade we talk mostly about 
Australia, Mexico and Africa-and of course 
the United States!!! This week we will be 
talking about Australia.  
We will also continue to talk about birds 
and Thanksgiving. 
 
Student of the Week- Cooper D. 

Tuesday, Nov. 17-Parent/Teacher 
conferences 4-7:30 *Please try to be on 
time and I will do the same.  
Friday, Nov. 20- Library books due 
 
Nov. 23-27- No School Thanksgiving 
Break           
     Have a great week and a                       
WONDERFUL Thanksgiving!! 
            -Mrs. Saltenberger 
 
 

 
Working on Animal Reports 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  

 


